STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 e TTY (360) 586-8203

November 13, 2018

Vincent Di Cosimo

VP Petroleum Logistics

Targa Resources

1000 Louisiana St, Suite 4300
Houston, TX 77002
vdicosimo(@targaresources.com

RE: 2018 Standard Hazardous Liquid Records and Field Inspection — Targa Sound
Terminal, LLC. — (Insp. No. 7581)

Dear Mr. Di Cosimo:

Thank you for your letter dated Oct. 30, addressing the findings of our 2018 inspection
conducted at the Targa Sound Terminal LLC., (Targa).

Staff accepts Targa’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection will be
closed as of Nov. 13.

Staff thanks Targa’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at
(360) 664-1297.

Sincerely,

n C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Tim Huffer, Manager, Regulatory Compliance, Targa thuffer@targaresources.com
Mathew J. Kolata, Environment, Health & Safety Specialist, Targa
mkolata@targaresources.com
Ted Lilyeblade, Terminal Manager, Targa tlilyeblade(@targaresources.com
Troy Goodman, Targa Resources Area Mngr., Targa Sound Terminal Pres.
tgoodman(@targaresources.com

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



